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Calgary Women in Energy 

Bankers Hall, P.O. Box 22465  

Calgary, AB T2P 5G7 

 

(Insert Date) 

 

Regarding: Donation and Silent Auction Prize Request 

 

To Whom it May Concern,  

 

We are excited to announce our 18th annual Calgary Women in Energy Golf Tournament will be held 

on Thursday, September 10th, 2020 at the Willow Park Golf and Country Club. Once again, we will 

be supporting Children’s Cottage Society, as we commit to a two-year term with the charities we 

choose to support at this tournament.  

 

The Children’s Cottage Society began in 1986 and has been dedicated to preventing harm and 

neglect to children ever since. Through various support services, respite programs and crisis nurseries 

the Children’s Cottage has been recognized as a leader in providing effective programs and 

services to help ensure Safe Children in Healthy Families. The Children’s Cottage serves more than 

3000 children from more than 800 families. This refuge for children helps more than 1,400 children 

from 830 parents a year to receive help to deal with crises in their own lives. 86% of the participants 

in these programs are single moms from our local community. For more information about this charity 

please visit their website childrenscottage.ab.ca. 

 

All proceeds raised through the Calgary Women in Energy Golf Tournament will provide support to 

the Children’s Cottage Society and help protect local children and families in times of crisis. Last year 

we raised $50,000 and we hope to surpass this amount this year.  

 

This is only made possible through the generous donations we receive from members of the 

community, organizations, and citizens of Calgary and area like you.  At this time we are asking for 

your help. Although we recognize the current economic situation in Calgary is still challenged, your 

support is needed now more than ever due to significant funding cuts to the Children’s Cottage 

Society. We are specifically seeking donations or silent auction items. Any support will be greatly 

appreciated by Calgary Women in Energy and the Children’s Cottage Society. For more 

information, please do not hesitate to contact us at the details below or visit www.cwie.org.  

 

Thank you in advance for your help and donations. 

 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Darcie Rayment 

Chair, Calgary Women in Energy Golf Tournament 

(403) 409-3325 

Darcie.rayment@borets.com 

http://childrenscottage.ab.ca/
http://www.cwie.org/
mailto:Darcie.rayment@borets.com

